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Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
Southwest District ® 4520 Oak Fair Boulevard ® Tampa, Florida 33610-7347

Lawton Chiles, Governor 813-620-6100 Carol M. Browner, Secreuary

January 17, 1992

Mr. Lynn F. Robinson, P.E.
Manager, Environmental Planning
Tampa Electric Company

P.0O. Box 111

Tampa, Florida 33601-0111

Re: Gannon Units 1-4.
Request to Withdraw Application for Modification.

Dear Mr. Robinson:

On December 23, 1991, the Department received an application
from Tampa Electric Company for a "construction/modification"
permit to authorize the burning of oily soil/coal mixtures in
coal fired Units 1 through 4 at the Gannon Station.

on Jaﬁuary 16, 1992, the Department received a request from
Tampa Electric Company to withdraw said permit application.

Pursuant to your request, the permit application is

withdrawn. Enclosed is Tampa Electric Company's uncashed check.

Sincerely,

SR

J. Harry rns, ‘P.E.
District (¥ir Engineer

‘copy to: Darrel Graziani, EPCHC

Reque?’) Paper

Printed with Say Based Inks .
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PAY:

TAMPA
W iCRC

A TECO ENERGY COMPANY

POST OFFICE BOX 3285
TAMPA, FLORIDA 33601

DATE

12-048105

CHECK NO.
63-63/631

TWO HUNMDRED FIFTY AnD NI/100 DOLLARS # (12 20 91 |$ soxasx2::250400

~ ) @/

To FLORIGA DEPARTMENT OF

THE ENVIRDNMENTAL REGULATION -
ORDER Mot Negottable

OF

ONLY ONE SIGNATURE REQUIRED ON CHECKS LESS THAN $10,000.00

__NCNB NATIONAL BANK OF FLORIDA ¢ TAMPA, FLORIDA
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